Jennifer S. Bethune

From: James Rumley <jrumley@carusohomes.com>
Sent: Friday, December 15, 2023 2:14 PM

To: Central Permitting

Subject: SFD2306-0034 Question

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

Good afternoon,

For permit SFD2306-0034, | noticed on the portal that the plumbing contractor is listed as White's Plumbing. Can we do
a change of contractor for the plumbing contractor here? We will need to replace White’s Plumbing with “Plumbing &
Mechanical Corp. of NC”. If there is a form | need to fill out, can you please send me a copy of that?

Plumbing & Mechanical Corp. of NC
e Llicense 22186
e Address: 98 Broadleaf Court, Chapel Hill, NC 27516
e Email: jeanmarie@pmcofnc.com
e Phone: 919-542-2755
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